Steve

I can confirm that the WSI is acceptable based on the updated plans provided by your client.

Regards

Richard

Richard Oram
Planning Archaeologist 

Archaeology
Planning Regulation
County Hall
New Road
Oxford
OX1 1ND

Tel  07917 001026

 Save money and paper - do you really need to print this email?

[bookmark: _GoBack]From: TVAS 
Sent: 19 September 2017 15:03
To: Oram, Richard - E&E
Cc: vjroe@cala.co.uk; Duncan.Klitgaard@cala.co.uk
Subject: Bodicote pipeline wb

Dear Richard,

I have tweaked the report sightly to reflect that it is now a watching brief as the cliet has requested. 

I trust the scheme meets with your approval.

yours

Steve Ford
  
	-- 
Thames Valley Archaeological Services Ltd (TVAS)
47-49 De Beauvoir Road
Reading RG1 5NR
Tel 0118 926 0552
Fax 0118 926 0553
Website www.tvas.co.uk 
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